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"True Model Leader for Youth" was the topic of a One-Day Workshop which we held on July 8, 2023, at 

FFWPU-Cambodia Headquarters. The IAYSP Cambodia in cooperation with FFWPU Cambodia 

organized a One-Day Workshop for newcomers at the Royal University of Phnom Penh and a revival for 

the old and inactive members. The main purpose of the one-day workshop was to educate participants 

about True Parents with the topic of True Model Leader for Youth. 

 

During the workshop in the morning session, we teach and give lectures about our beloved True Father, 

while in the afternoon we teach and give lectures about our beloved True Mother. There were around 21 

participants in the event mostly, our beloved blessed families, blessed children, YSP members, brothers 

and sisters, and four first-timers who attended the program. 

 

All of the One-day workshop participants actively participate and listen carefully during the program. It is 

because the program contains important lectures especially it focuses on True Father and True Mother's 

life and works, amazing performances, exciting games, and singing activities. 

 

During the program it was really beautiful to see that young people of Cambodia listening and 

discovering who is our beloved True Parents, True Father, and True Mother, especially this era needs to 

know by all humankind that beloved True Parents are our beloved Parents. The program finished and all 

the participants are really grateful and inspired to know who is beloved True Father and beloved True 

Mother and want to learn more at the next workshop. 

 

 

 


